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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 M ARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699
~

PHILADELPHI A, PA.19101

(215)841-5003
JOSEPH W. G ALLAGHER

nece m ///Jo',".o u 1..~' September 15, 1981
"

Re: Docket Nos. 50-277/278

IE Bulletin 81-02 ent 1G -,
c. -

g f f
.A st

Mr. R. C. Haynes, Director
Region I

/c7 '.6[pf gIS
Ij

UI '-Office of Inspection and Enforcement 1._. ;.!~:U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission g 8fg p
631 Park Avenue #

King of Prussia, PA 19406 \
g/''

Dear Mr. Haynes: ) '

By your letter dated August 18, 1981, your office ,

forwarded IE Bulletin 81-02, Supplement 1.

This Bulletin and its supplement asked us to address
Westinghouse Electro-Mechanical Division motor operated gate
valves with respect to Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station. None
of the valves of interest are installed, or are maintained as
spares for installation in safety-related systems at Peach Bottom
Station. In accordance with the instructions enclosed with the
Bulletin, no further actions are necessary on our part.

As requested by the August 18, 1981 letter, we have
expended approximately 2 manhours in the preparation of this
response.

If there are any further questions, do not hesitate to
contact us.

.

Very truly yours,

cc: Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA :

ss.
y

COUNTY OF PHILADELPHIA :

J. W. Gallagher, being first duly sworn, deposes and says:

That he is Manager of the Electric Production Department of

Philadelphia Electric Company, the Applicant herein; that he has

read the foregoing response to IE Bulletin 81-02, Supplement 1,

and knows the contents thereof; and that the statements and

matters set forth therein are true and correct to the best of his

knowledge, information and belief.
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Subscribed and sworn to
Lbefore me this 15 aay

of L |Q{ }

q . JW J4

,/o ary PublN i

LIZADETH H. dOY
M otary Pubitc, PNia., Ph!!a. Co.
6Ay Commission Expires Jan. 30,1992
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